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  SMCC Preschool    
Where Children love to Learn, and Learn with Love!  

Happy New Year! We are excited to welcome 2025 with all of our little ones and look 
forward to a joyful year full of new beginnings, learning adventures, and fun! Thank 
you so much for all your support and as always feel free to reach out with any 
questions!  
 
Elizabeth Masson @ 620-575-4754 
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Scenes from around SMCC Preschool! 

     
 

     
 

        

           


